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I strongly oppose this bill. Creating more confusion for CHL holders as to where they 

are legally able to carry is a deterrent for many law abiding CHL holders. This will in 

no way help prevent suicide as one Senator claims. CHL holders are law abiding 

citizens. This will do nothing to prevent crime. It will only disarm more law abiding 

citizens. And banning binary triggers which are in common use and providing no 

grandfather clause or ability to dispose out of state is completely unfair to those who 

purchased these lawful devices. This law would make law abiding citizens into 

criminals overnight. This is far over reaching and the voters will not forget anyone 

who blindly supports this nonsense. 


